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The Secretariat of OTIF is closely following developments concerning the coronavirus disease (COVID-19) and is complying 
with the recommendations and measures of the World Health Organization (WHO) and the Federal Office of Public Health 
of the Swiss Confederation (Host State).

In accordance with the Staff Regulations, the Secretary General of OTIF, Mr Wolfgang Küpper, has decided that all staff 
members of the Organisation will continue to work at home. 
The initial teleworking period from 17 March to 31 March 2020 has been extended until 19 April 2020.

This extension is a precautionary decision in view of the health risk and in the interest of the staff and public health and 
safety.

All staff members of the OTIF Secretariat are still working and are making every effort to ensure that service continues 
within the legal deadlines.

All staff members of OTIF can be reached by email or telephone. Teleconferences can be organised with delegates of 
Member States and stakeholders.

The Secretariat of OTIF will keep you informed of any new measures.

Teleworking and continuity of service 


